
 
 
 
The Newfoundland and Labrador Stuttering Association cordially 
invites people who stutter, their family, friends and significant others, 
to a community meeting to introduce and discuss plans for starting 
up the following monthly support groups: 

 
People Who Stutter Support Group 

and  
Family, Friends and Significant Others 
of People Who Stutter Support Group 

 
 

Date: Thursday March 21, 2019 at 7:00PM 
 

Location: Reid Community Centre (main floor Boardroom) 
126 Smallwood Drive, Mount Pearl  
 

RSVP: Email Greg O'Grady at gregog@rogers.com by March 19, 2019 
to ensure that adequate space is allocated 
 

 
We look forward to meeting you, having a great discussion and 

listening to your feedback and suggestions for these Support Groups. 
 
 
  


